
Proposed Extension to  

Boroughmuir High School 

Construction Progress Update 

Over the summer break Graham Construction will be completing the groundworks 

and foundations then will start work on the ground floor slab.   

To minimise disturbance to normal school operations, a service trench will be      

excavated along the west edge to connect all the extension’s services to the 

school’s plant room.  The school grounds will be reinstated before the school re-

turns on Wednesday 18 August.   

We hope you enjoy your summer break. 


